
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important 

Dates 
    
  

 
Kindergarten has been learning about dinosaurs and fossils.  
 
On Tuesday 11th June, we travelled to “The Australian Museum” in the city.  
 
At the museum we became paleontologists and learnt about how we know that 
dinosaurs once roamed our planet.                 
 
Matt the scientist told us many things about dinosaurs and showed us                          
fossils.  
 
Kindergarten enjoyed eating lunch and playing with our friends in Cook and Phillip 
Park before travelling back to school. It was a great excursion!   
 
Thank you to the parent helpers who came with us.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please refer to our 

website calendar for a 

full list of 2019 school 

dates. 

June 26 

2.00pm Debating  

Round 3              

2.00pm 

July 1 

Semester One Student 

School Reports go 

home 

 

 

July 5 

NAIDOC Mufti Day 

Wear red, black 

and yellow 

Last day of Term 2 
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Friday 7 June 
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Debating In Annandale 
Our debating teams 
continue to represent 
our school with great 
skill, rigor and 
determination. In 
Week 3 they 
competed against 
Annandale North PS, 
narrowly losing a 
tough debate. 

 

Building update 

Rain impacted on some of the 
work in our lower playground 
earlier in the week, however by 
Wednesday things were very 
busy again on our amazing 
outdoor space. 

Executive met with the architects 
on Friday to discuss the setting 
up of the Library. Over 13 000 
books were carried to Level 1 on 
Monday and shelving of these 
will commence in the near 
future. 

Thank you also to Mrs Russell 
(mother of Darcy KH & Josie 
1/2MY) for her work with 
students and the creation of our 
amazing Wangal mural. 

 



 
 

Stewart House Update 

On Friday 7 June, there was a TV and Movie character mufti day to raise 
money for Stewart House. Over $500 was raised. Thank you to everyone 
who bought a ticket in the Book Box competition and dressed up in mufti. 

A number of students were lucky enough to visit Stewart House in Curl Curl. 
Russell Lea PS won the “Diamond” trophy for having the highest per capita 
contributions in NSW. 

We currently have the trophy on display on the bench in our admin foyer. 

Five Dock RSL Sub-branch 

Catherine Lewis from Five Dock RSL Sub-branch presented a cheque for 
$1500 to the RLPS library for our participation in the schools' ANZAC 
program. 

 

 

 
Thank you to all those who have been parking according to the signage. 
We have noted a much improved use of the “Kiss and Drop” area on 
Whittall St. 
 
 
Our current school hours are 9.25am – 3.25pm. A teacher is on duty 
from 9.00am in the Wangal area. Students are dismissed at 3.25pm to 
parents/carers or OOSH. Please be prompt for pick up, as staff often 
have meetings or other commitments. Should you be running late for 
any reason, a courtesy call to the office would be appreciated. 
 
 
Students playing on school grounds after 3.25pm, and under the 
supervision of parents/carers are reminded that safe, respectful play 
and out of bounds areas are to be observed. This is practice exercised 
throughout our normal school day, and such expectations are in place to 
keep our students safe. 
 
 
At times parents may need to go upstairs e.g. to meet with a teacher. 
Should you need to go upstairs for any reason, please report to the 
office before making your way upstairs. 

RUSSELL LEA PS 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Stage 1 Billy Cart Incursion Fun! 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=Udam1mUe&id=FBCD8E08BB8B6EFB3274A6D81AADAEC6C72D8B7C&thid=OIP.Udam1mUesnLpoQGopeIGawHaE9&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fbillycarthq.com%2fwp-content%2fuploads%2f2013%2f06%2fbilly-cart-Mobile.jpg&exph=320&expw=477&q=billy+cart+clip+art&simid=607997828481352901&selectedIndex=1


 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  1/2S and 1/2MY Fire Truck Visit 

PRC Update 

Congratulations to the following students 
who have already completed, logged and 
had their Premier’s Reading Challenge 
Validated: 
 
William Kitson   KR 
Eliza O’Neill   1/2E 
Mitchell Dunne   3/4T 
Sophie Lau   3/4T 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GERRIC offers a range of school-holiday programs for gifted and talented students for students from 

years 3-10. The GERRIC holiday programs will open students’ minds to abilities they may have not 

suspected they possessed, and opportunities to use those abilities to the fullest during a 3 day program 

run by our industry experts and educators qualified and experienced in gifted education. 

 Program Dates: Tuesday 9 - Thursday 11 July, 2019 

Daily times: 8:45am - 3:30pm 

Venue: Matraville Sports High School 

Cost: $365 per child (some workshops vary) 

Email gerric@unsw.edu.au if you have any questions, or would like to know more about what GERRIC has to 

offer.  
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